
From:  "Davidson, Gary" <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: PRR - Harvey & Sawicki 
Date:  Thu, 28 Feb 2013 13:57:18 -0500 

I must correct a statement I made in my previous e-mail. I didn't
realize that although the Michael Sawicki supervisory inquiry did not
reach the level of a formal IA, our Internal Affairs Unit nonetheless
had prepared an ROI following Sawicki's resignation in order to 
document the complaint and formally close out the inquiry. Apologies 
for my earlier misstatement.

The paperwork/ROI associated with the inquiry along with Sawicki's
letter of resignation and the CJSTC Form 61 are attached as 
requested.

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 4:44 PM
To: Davidson, Gary
Subject: RE: PRR - Harvey & Sawicki

Gary:

Any paperwork available on the Sawicki situaiton? - heard it was 
being heavily investigated - albeit, on the supervisory level - to 
include video being pulled from a convenience store..etc

How about a copy of his (Sawicki's) CJSTC 61 form and his letter of
resignation - is that available?
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